
Jomsky, Mark 

Importance: High 

From: Melissa's Gmail <maertler@gmail.com> 
Date: December 13, 2013 7:10:45 AM PST 
To: Victor Gordo <vgordo@cityofpasadena.net> 
Subject: NW Commission 

Hi Victor: 

I wanted to thank you for my appointment on the NW Commission, regrettably, I will have to 
resign effective immediately. 

It has been a pleasure to serve the community in my capacity as Commissioner; I wish the best of 
luck to the community and to you in your work as City Councilmember. 

Thank you again for the opportunity. 

-Melissa 
Sent from my iPhone 
"Never doubt that a small group of thoughtful, committed citizens can change the world. Indeed, 
it is the only thing that ever has." - Margaret Mead, anthropologist 
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